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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE  
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE OF THE CABINET 

 
THURSDAY 14 AUGUST 2014 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 
 

Committee Members Present: 
Councillor J McNeil (Chair) 
Councillor S Currie 
Councillor T Day 
Councillor John Williamson 
 
 
Council Officials Present: 
Mrs K MacNeill, Legal Adviser  
Mr E Ritchie, Development Officer, Private Sector 
Ms S Martin, Principal Environmental Protection Officer 
 
 
Others Present 
Mr C McIvor, Scottish Fire and Rescue Service 
Ms V Moffat, Trustee of Daniel Hynd’s Personal Injury Trust 
Ms J Flowerdew, Brodies LLP 
Mr J Nisbet, Brodies LLP 
Ms S Leslie, Adult Wellbeing, ELC 
Ms G Morris, Adult Wellbeing, ELC 
Mrs D Tod, Objector 
Ms R Tod, Objector 
 
 
Clerk:  
Mrs F Stewart, Committees Assistant  
 
 
Apologies: 
Councillor D Grant 
Councillor F McAllister 
Councillor J Caldwell 
Councillor J McMillan 
 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
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SUMMARY OF PROCEEDINGS – EXEMPT INFORMATION  
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee unanimously agreed to exclude the public from the 
following business containing exempt information by virtue of paragraph 2 
(information relating to individual tenants), paragraph 3 (information relating to any 
particular applicant for, recipient or former recipient of a service provided by the 
Authority) and paragraph 4 (information relating to any particular applicant for, 
recipient or former recipient of financial assistance provided by the Authority) of 
Schedule 7A to the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973. 
 
 
 
1. Housing (Scotland) Act 2006, Part 5 - Application for Grant of a Licence 

to Operate a House in Multiple Occupation  
 
The Sub-Committee had received an application for grant of a licence to operate a 
house in multiple occupation and agreed, by a majority, to refuse this application as it 
was considered not suitable for occupation as an HMO.   


